
From: Scala, Mary Joy  
Sent: Thursday, March 06, 2014 1:50 PM 
To: Dryfly2374@aol.com 
Subject: FW: Hamilton's cornice - 101 W Main Street  
 
Marc, 
 
I heard from the Chair who said it sounded good. You may proceed as stated below. 
 
Mary Joy Scala, AICP 
Preservation and Design Planner 
City of Charlottesville 
Department of Neighborhood Development Services 
City Hall – 610 East Market Street 
P.O. Box 911 
Charlottesville, VA  22902 
Ph 434.970.3130  FAX 434.970.3359 
scala@charlottesville.org 
 
From: Scala, Mary Joy  
Sent: Wednesday, March 05, 2014 2:43 PM 
To: BAR 
Subject: Hamilton's cornice - 101 W Main Street  
 
FYI - I told you that Martin Roofing is re-fabricating and replacing the large dentil cornice (currently 
painted metal) and the smaller metal cornice on top of the parapet. You all said they should be white. 
 
Today I met with Marc Bridenhagen with Martin Roofing and also two persons from Moore Masonry. 
The existing brickwork from the large dentil cornice to the top cornice is also in bad condition. They are 
planning to repoint it when possible, and  rebuild it when necessary, using the same bricks. It will look 
exactly the same.  
 
Let me know if you have any comments or questions. 
 
 
 
 
Mary Joy Scala, AICP 
Preservation and Design Planner 
City of Charlottesville 
Department of Neighborhood Development Services 
City Hall – 610 East Market Street 
P.O. Box 911 
Charlottesville, VA  22902 
Ph 434.970.3130  FAX 434.970.3359 
scala@charlottesville.org 
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